
 
 
 
 
 
Central Contractor Registration (CCR) is the primary registrant database for the US Federal 
Government.  The Central Contractor Registration database collects, validates, stores, and 
provides agencies data used for acquisitions and payments.  Both current and prospective 
vendors must be registered in CCR before award of a contract; basic agreement, basic 
ordering agreement, or blanket purchase agreement.  Registrants are required to complete a 
one-time registration and must update or renew their registration at least once a year to maintain 
an active status. 
 
NASA Shared Services Center uses the CCR information provided by the vendor to accurately 
process payments.  Making sure your CCR information is correct avoids payment delays. 
 
Please note that any information provided in your registration may be shared with authorized 
federal government offices.  Registration does not guarantee business with the federal 
government. 

If you need assistance registering or have questions about the Federal Government Central 
Contractor Registry, contact the CCR Customer Service Help Desk at 1-888-227-2423. 

 

 

http://www.ccr.gov/

